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Public Notice for Petersburg
Public Water System (PWSID #130148)

BOIL WATER
NOTICE

The Alaska Department of Environmental Conservation
(DEC) Drinking Water Program has issued this public
health advisory for all users of the Petersburg public water
system.

All water from this public water system that is used for
drinking, cooking or other potable purpose should be bhoiled
for 2 minutes prior o use

This Boil Water Notice is being required due to & routine bacteria water sample
testing positive for E. Coli.

Boiling the water for 2 minutes will help ensure that the water is adequately treated
until this contamination incident is further evaluated and the water is determined to
be safe to drink.

For more information, please contact the City of Petersburg at (907)772-4760 or the
DEC office at (907) 262-3423.
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